
Thank you for your Support! 

Attention All Parents!

Our school has launched a fundraising project with the help of an inkjet recycling company 
Empties4Cash.  Empty inkjet cartridges can be recycled and remanufactured.  Our school will receive 
up to $4.00 for each cartridge turned in. This will directly benefit our school and the students not to 
mention it is great for the environment. 

You can help!   Any inkjet cartridge with a print head can be recycled, regardless of brand or type.  Do 
you have an HP, Lexmark, Xerox, Compaq, Brother, Dell, Canon, or Apple printer?  Bring in your empty 
OEM inkjet cartridges (placed in the original box that you would have thrown away to keep it safe 
from spills and damages, or a Ziploc bag) to the school.

Bring it to school!
Don’t Throw Away That Empty Cartridge!
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To: All of our students and parents  

Our school has launched a recycling and fundraising program with the help of an inkjet recycling
company called Empties4Cash.  Here is what the Empties4Cash program is about:

From: School office

The empty inkjet cartridges that we usually throw away as trash 
can be recycled and remanufactured.

Bring those empty cartridges to school and put them in one of our 
collection boxes.

Our school gets paid up to $4.00 for each empty inkjet cartridge that 
has a print head, regardless of the brand or type.  

We need OEM inkjet cartridges that have print heads from all of the 
following brands of printers:

Remember:

Put the cartridge in the original box that you would have thrown away after it 
has been replaced to keep it safe from damages and spills, or a Ziploc bag.  

Thank you for your Support! 

HP   
Lexmark
Dell
Canon
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